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Item 6(f) Notice of Motion from Mrs Mullins  

 
Post Offices – Briefing Note 

 

The Post Office is a private company which is able to change its arrangements at 
branches.  

 
The Post Office consults on service provision when it is planning to change the 
location of a Post Office.  

 
There have been recent consultations in Chichester, Crawley, Haywards Heath 

and Worthing to relocate Post Offices within those towns, which ensures a 
continued post office presence in these places which is important for our town 
centres and residents. 
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